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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and members of the Committee on Judiciary:
My name is Michaela Loisel of Hallowell.  I write today about
 LD 1126- An Act Requiring Serial Numbers on Firearms and Prohibiting 
Undetectable Firearms. 
I am a lifelong Mainer who comes from a family of hunters and respects our right to 
own firearms.  I also believe that the health and safety of the greater community  is 
important  when considering measures that impact gun ownership.
LD 1126 is a reasonable and sensible step that will increase gun safety,  reduce the 
number of illegal guns and aid Law Enforcement  investigations in crimes involving 
firearms. This bill will make Mainers safer from the daily gun violence that we are all 
too familiar with.
Please consider the welfare of all Maine people  as you vote on this measure and vote 
yes to support passage of LD 1109.
Respectfully,
Michaela Loisel
  


